

A.M.D.G CRESCENT COLLEGE COMPREHENSIVE S.J.

Board of Management Meeting at Crescent House, Hartstonge St, Limerick on 5th April, 2017

AGREED REPORT

Minutes The minutes of the March and February meetings were approved

Principal's Report Ms Fleming gave a report to the board on recent events in the school. The

Board commended all student achievements during the last term.

Child Protection There were no cases to report. The Child Protection policy will be reviewed at

next month's meeting.

Finance The board heard a report by the chair of the finance sub-committee.

Ethos A report from the Co-ordinator of Ethos was circulated.

Staff/School All applications for leave were approved.

The Principal gave an update on admissions

Applications for 2 school places in the current year were received. The Principal

will respond to these.

A proposal to survey students about a possible Spanish exchange was granted. A letter from parents of girls hockey applying for a second Astroturf pitch was

circulated.

The Principal reported 12 suspensions since the last meeting.

S.S.E. A draft policy for Job-sharing and Career Break was circulated for approval at

next month's meeting.

The Principal reported on the school's ICT plan.

A provisional timeline for the recruitment process for the appointment of a

second Deputy Principal was agreed.

The board welcomed the Strategic (Planning) Forum which would take place

immediately following the meeting.

Anti-bullying There were no cases to report.

All Other Business The board congratulated John and Mary Clare Gavin on the birth of their son,

Laurence.

Congratulations were also offered to Shane Maher on his wedding which will take

place over the Easter holidays.

Condolences were offered to former teacher Ms Niamh O'Sullivan on the death

of her husband.

The next meeting of the board will take place on 17th May 2017.